
‭SMALL GROUP TUTORING‬‭2024-25‬

‭Mrs. Domzalski and Mrs. Walsh will be offering small group tutoring this school‬
‭year for first and second graders in the areas of Reading and Math.‬

‭We work on reading skills, sight words, spelling words, and daily homework in‬
‭reading and math.  The focus of this tutoring group is for the children to review‬
‭the material and practice the grade level skills in a small group setting.‬

‭Tutoring will be held after school on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays from‬
‭3:00-4:00 in Mrs. Domzalski’s classroom. We will also meet on Wednesdays when‬
‭the teachers do not have a scheduled meeting.  We would let you know this‬
‭information at the beginning of each month.  We will begin small group tutoring in‬
‭September.‬

‭The cost for small group tutoring is $100 a month.‬

‭PLEASE email Mrs. Domzalski or Mrs. Walsh if you are interested in this for your‬
‭child.‬
‭Here are our email addresses:‬
‭jdomzalski@stmm.org‬ ‭dwalsh@stmm.org‬

‭Please reach out with any further questions.‬
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